Policy Committee Meeting — April 26, 2022

A subcommittee of the Trustees of Joliet School District No. 7 held a policy committee meeting on April 26,
2022 at 12:30 PM in the Business Manager’s office. Board Members present were Melvin Stene, Doug
Whitehead and Kathy Grewell. Also present were Allison Evertz, Superintendent and Felicia Smith, Business
Manager. Visitors present were: Terra Stene.

The committee discussed the following policy changes/additions which were recommended by MTSBA:
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The policy subcommittee meeting adjourned at 2:43 PM.
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